
Westhampton Property and Energy Assessment Committee 
 

Meeting February 19, 2020 
 
 

The meeting was called to order at 5:30 pm. 
 
Present : Dave Blakesley, Barbara Cook, Chris Brooks, Art Pichette 
 
A motion to approve the last meeting’s minutes (1/9/20) was passed 3 – 0. 
 
The roofing estimates from R&H, RCI, Carney and Rivet were discussed. Except for the R&H 
estimate, it wasn’t clear what a separate cost for the annex would be. Barbara will make 
follow up calls to the other 3 contractors for a breakout.  We plan on attending the next 
Selectboard meeting on March 2 to propose a budget number for the project. 
 
Toward the Green Communities grant money, Chris is in the process of obtaining lumberyard 
quotes for the list of doors previously identified. Some discussion on obtaining a price for a 
contractor to install them. Dave knows an installer that may be interested. Once we have the 
door figure and the MassSave energy assessment report with their recommendations, we will 
begin the application process.  Barbara to follow up on when we can expect the report. 
 
Refinishing the town hall floor was discussed as something we should implement and it will 
also be a recommendation to the Selectboard on March 2.  Dave is getting new estimates. 
 
The next meeting will be on March 11, 2020 at 5:30. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 6:10 pm. 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Barbara Cook 
 
 
 
 


